
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 School Values  
Respect • Responsibility • Excellence 

 Diary Dates  
TERM 2 
 
June 
15 Working Bee 10-12 
18 Community garden opening 9am 
 Governing  Council Meeting 7pm 
19 Assembly 9.10am 
21 LS10 Excursion 
28 Active Elders Bowls LS9 class 
 
July 
2 Chinese cultural day 
3 Assembly 9.10am 
5 Last day of term, dismissal 2.20pm 
22  Term 3 begins 
 
  
 

 

 
 

Out of School Hours Care (OSHC) 
Before School Care: 7:00-8.30am  

After School Care: 3.10-6pm 
Pupil Free Days: 7.00am-6pm 

OSHC bookings: Ring 0413 917 590  
or email ascotoshc@gmail.com 

 

Newsletter 

Term 2 Week 7 

14 June 2019 
Principal: Julie Hibell, Deputy Principal: Sam Kennedy 

WORKING BEE 
We need your help!  

Can you spare half an hour or more this Saturday,  
15 June between 10 and 12 to help us get ready  

for our garden opening next week? 
 

We need to spread mulch, do some weeding, sweeping and a few 
other jobs. Please bring your own gardening gloves, shovels, brooms 
etc. Meet by the canteen, rain, hail or shine! If the weather is unkind, 

we may only work for the first hour – fingers crossed it will be fine! 
Free sausage sizzle for those who help!  

 

On a cold day, nothing quite beats snuggling  

up in front of the heater in your trackies and  

uggies! Ugg boots are great BUT NOT for school!  

There has been an increase in the number of  

students wearing ugg boots and gum boots to school. This is not 

safe footwear for school. We ask that parents do not send their 

children to school wearing these or students will be asked not to 

play for their own safety.   

 

National Reconciliation week 

Last week students worked with their buddies to learn about our 

shared histories, cultures, and achievements with Aboriginal and 

Torres Strait Islander peoples, and discussed how each of us can 

contribute to achieving reconciliation in Australia. We shared 

some of our learning at assembly. Thanks to Jeanette and Mish 

for organising! 

 

Download our free Skoolbag app to get 

all the latest news and events.  
 

Visit our website: 

www.ascotpkps.sa.edu.au 
 

Like us on Facebook: 

www.facebook.com/AscotParkPS 

 

mailto:ascotoshc@gmail.com
http://www.ascotpkps.sa.edu.au/
http://www.facebook.com/AscotParkPS


Play is the Way Awards  

Week 6  

Pursue your best  no matter who you 

work with  

 

¶ LS2  Longar 

¶ LS3   Indi  

¶ LS5   Sita        

¶ LS6   Long 

¶ LS7  Ethan 

¶ LS8   Maral 

¶ LS9   Afnan 

¶ LS10 Clara 
 

Support Ascot Park Primary School! 

Get your new Entertainment Membership 

today 

The 2019/2020 Entertainment Memberships are 

here, with exclusive offers for everything you 

love to do. It’s our best Membership yet, packed 

with amazing offers for activities, attractions, 

shopping, travel and all kinds of tasty treats - 

from cool cafes to fabulous fine dining.  

With Entertainment there are thousands of 

experiences you can enjoy, while raising funds 

for our school. 

Available from the school front office now! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance matters – all day, every day! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our school is proud to be part of the global 

network of participating schools in the Childrens 

University. This is the third year for our school to 

participate in this wonderful program. We have 

10  students who will  graduate at the Adelaide 

University ceremony on the 7 November 

Students are all busy with their extra curricular 

activities and achieving their 30 , 60 or even 120 

hours. Please don’t forget to give your passports 

to Mr Fleetwood to stamp and complete your 

hours.  

 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



CHILD SAFETY  

On Thursday the 13 June, Carrie and Bronwyn, Senior 

Constables from SA Police (SAPOL) came to school to 

talk with students about keeping safe. 

First they visited Learning Space 8 and 9 (year 5 to 7 

students) and talked about being cyber safe – staying 

safe online.  The most important message they 

wanted our students to know was that online bullying 

was not ok and that police can get involved if it 

happens.   

It can have terrible consequences for victims, who feel 

constantly sad and scared.  For the bullies, if found 

guilty, it can also impact on school, friendships and 

future employment. 

If parents or carers want more information about 

cyber safety we recommend checking out 

KidsHelpLine at:   

https://kidshelpline.com.au/teens/issues/staying-

safe-online 

After, the officers went to speak to the Junior Primary 

Unit about being safe in our neighbourhood.  They 

covered topics including: 

¶ Being safe around roads 

¶ Knowing safe people 

These topics are covered at school during Child 

Protection Curriculum (CPC) and Health lessons.  If 

you would like more information about Child Safety, 

please speak to me 

via the front office. 

Sam Kennedy 

 

 

 

Helping keep children safe through new 
screening laws  
 

Stronger, more effective and transparent screening 
laws for people working or volunteering with children 
have been introduced in South Australia. The new 
screening laws were recommended as part of federal 
and South Australian royal commissions, to help keep 
children safe in our communities. The new laws mean 
that from 1 July 2019 everyone working or 
volunteering with children must have a valid child-
related check.  
 
Also changing from 1 July 2019 is the state’s current 
system for child-related employment screenings, 
which will be replaced with a working with children 
check (WWCC). This new check is coming in to better 
protect your children and make sure that people 
working or volunteering with children are suitable. It 
does this through a monitored and more robust 
assessment of a person’s eligibility to work or 
volunteer with children. Because the check is 
monitored, immediate action can be taken if a person 
is charged with a concerning offence. The new check 
covers off on a person’s national criminal history 
including all spent convictions, pending and non-
conviction charges, and other disciplinary and child 
protection information.  
 
A WWCC is valid for five years and is portable across 
roles and organisations throughout South Australia.  
 
Current, valid child-related employment screening 
checks done by DHS/DCSI will be recognised as a 
WWCC until they expire. There is also a 12 month 
transition period for anyone with a National Police 
Certificate assessed by their organisation, with the 
certificate valid till 1 July 2020. 
 
For most people, this means they don’t need to do 
anything to be ready for the new law starting on 1 July 
2019.  

GARDEN GRAND OPENING  

STRAWBERRY PATCH  

CHOCOLATE  CUPCAKE  

$2  

JUNE 18  

  

UPCOMING CANTEEN SPECIALS 

JUNE 21 

Chicken & Vegetable Dim Sims 

$1.50 each 

JUNE 28 

Honey Soy Chicken & Rice 

$4.50 

 

https://kidshelpline.com.au/teens/issues/staying-safe-online
https://kidshelpline.com.au/teens/issues/staying-safe-online


9am Official Opening  
 Official opening of nature play space and community garden including unveiling of garden name by Jayne Stinson 

MP, Member for Badcoe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


